
  

  

‘Come Dressed as a Tradie’ Day 
Friday 8th July – Working Bee (Postponed) 

Diary Dates 
 1/7/22 

LOCK-IN 
 

 4/7/22 
Little Book Worms 
NAIDOC WEEK 
CELEBRATIONS 
 

 5/7/22 
Play, Create & Connect 
 

 6/7/22 
Reports go Home 
 

 7/7/22 
Jump Rope for Heart 
 

 8/7/22 
Early Dismissal 2:10pm 

           ‘Come as a Tradie’ Day 
           Casual Day – Gold Coin 
 

 25/7/22 
Term 3 Commences 

Monday 

Attendance 

Niina Marni,  

Term 2 is coming to a close very quickly. Next week will fly by and we still have the 

following things to look forward to: 

NAIDOC Week: This year’s theme for NAIDOC week is ‘Get Up, Stand Up, Show Up’. 

We will be celebrating with activities and learning throughout the week. We look forward 

to sharing this with you over seesaw and class Facebook posts.   

Reports: Reports will be out next Wednesday for you to look at and celebrate with your 

children. The staff have put a huge amount of time and effort into these, and they should 

reflect your child and their learning to date this year.  

‘Come as a Tradie’ Day: The Working Bee was postponed which saddened us as I was 

looking forward to seeing families work together for the school. The come dressed as a 

‘Tradie Day’ for kids is still going ahead though. We have some exciting work for them, the 

main one being the creation of our new school entrance. It is going in between the Library 

and the Play Shed. I am excited to see the final product.  

We will also be planting all of our seedlings, cleaning up the play shed and the sports shed, 

and picking up rubbish around the school.  

The canteen will be open for a Celebration Lunch, and will have some exciting food on its 

menu for the day.  

Make sure your kids come dressed in ‘Tradie’ clothing and shoes they can get a little dirty 

in. If they have gardening gloves, they are welcome to bring those too – just make sure 

everything is named. 

Attendance: School attendance and consistency is essential in supporting students 

learning and growth potential. In order to best support your child, their arrival before the 

bell will allow for them to engage with daily routines and prepare for rigorous learning. If 

your child is away we ask that you inform the school as soon as able as we are required to 

monitor all absences. Please also let us know if you would like a conversation around 

attendance and how we may be able to support.  

Lock-In: This is tomorrow night in the Red unit from 5-7pm. We are looking forward to 

seeing your children here in their PJ’s to have some hours of fun. The gates outside Red 

unit will open at 4:45pm and be locked again at 5:15pm for the safety of our students. Pick 

up is at 7pm. Gates will be re-opened at 6:45pm. There will be staff releasing your 

children to you. Please be patient.  

Looking forward to seeing you there.  

 

Steph Tulloch 

Principal 

 

Term 2   Week 9 
Thursday 7 July 2022 

 

Steph Tulloch 



 

 

 

 

                                                                                          

       

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Highlights from Term 2 

Harmony Day 
The Learning Pit 

 

 

 

 

Reconciliation Week 

 

 

 

 

ANZAC DAY 

 

 

Assembly 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 

 

AFL Clinic 

 

 

 

Kids on Country Excursion 

 

JAM Band 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Recess Play 

Stan and Mabel 

Cross Country 

 



 

 

 

Reminder 
Enrolments for 2023 

If your child is due to start school 
in 2023 please collect an 

enrolment pack from the front 
office. 

Coorara Cubs commence week 
8 in Term 3. 

Get Up! Stand Up! Show Up! 

We will be recognising 

within our classes next week, 

concluding with building the 

Kaurna walkway on Friday. 

‘Come as a Tradie’ Day   

Friday 8th July 
~ Working Bee 

is postponed ~ 

GOLD COIN DONATION 

 

Coorara Primary School 
Day of Photography 

Wednesday 3rd August 
Go to www.advancedlife.com.au and 
enter this code, TO PAY ONLINE. 

 
Family/Sibling envelopes can be collected 

from the Front Office. 
 

 

38R VFW ZAP 

 

No Dogs on 

School Grounds 
Please do not bring 

household dogs 

through the school 

gates. 

Exemption to Guide 

dogs, Assistance 

dogs & Companion 

dogs. 

All dogs must be on a 

lead at all times, 

whilst waiting outside 

the school gates 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Four current students from Coorara Primary have been 

accepted into programs for high academic achievers with 

experience in music and performing arts. We would like 

to congratulate Amber R, Jessica S and Lucie Y who have 

been accepted into the IGNITE program at Aberfoyle 

Park High School.  

    
We would also like to congratulate Charlie C for being 

accepted into the specialist music program at Brighton 

High School. These students all participate in more than 

one of the Performing Arts programs here at Coorara 

Primary including the Moana Jr musical, Violin Ensemble, 

Rock Band & Senior Choir. 
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